
Date: July 2, 2024

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office - APP Team

Re: APP Team’s Latest Developments - Exciting and New

All Ideas Matter:

The APP Team would like to have agencies share their thoughts with us to help us improve processes or synergies
between our team and your agency here.

** This is NOT to be used for APP System Enhancement Ideas **

APP Metric Dashboard:

This Dashboard offers the most up-to-date information on all areas of the State Procurement Office's APP Teams'
operational metrics. You can also follow the vendor's progress on tickets that impact your agency from conception to
TAG delivery here.

Knowledge Transfer - APP Leads Only:

The meeting will review up-and-coming changes, deliverables, and what is happening within the Arizona
Procurement Portal team. These meetings will be held monthly on the last Wednesday of the month. If you have
received our invitation we look forward to seeing you!

TAG - Lead & Agency Update:

We invite you to join our recurring monthly meeting, held before every TAG Release. During these sessions, we will:

1. Discuss upcoming Fixes to the Arizona Procurement Portal
2. Demo important fixed/enhanced functionalities
3. Share updates on APP roadmap

If you've received an invitation, we encourage your attendance and participation. These meetings are designed to keep
all stakeholders informed about the latest developments in our procurement processes.

https://stateofarizona.samanage.com/
https://stateofarizona.samanage.com/catalog_items/2460482-all-ideas-matter/service_requests/new.portal
https://sites.google.com/azdoa.gov/appteamdashboard/home
https://sites.google.com/azdoa.gov/appteamdashboard?usp=sharing


Thank you all for the important work you do every day leading our team to be the #1 Procurement Office in the
Nation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at spo@azdoa.gov.

Thank you!


